
From:
Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2021/0530/NM - Case Officer Mrs J Bastow - Received from Mrs Susan Leatham at Croft
Cottage, Dark Lane, Raw, Fylingthorpe, YO224PP

Date: 21 July 2021 08:02:19

Dear Mrs Bastow, Mr M Hill,
Re: Planning application number NYM/2021/0530/NM  Meadowcroft, Dark Lane, Raw
As the neighbour at Croft Cottage to Meadowcroft, Dark Lane, Raw, I would like the following point to be
noted and discussed re the advised plans for the above property that were sent to me on the 13/07/21.
I see that an additional roof light has been added to the upstairs plans on the side of the property that will
overlook my home. This now means I will have 3 roof lights that will look over my conservatory which has a
glass roof on it allowing people to see inside. This is a further loss to my privacy and I therefore object to the
new plans that have been submitted.
Susan Leatham owner of Croft Cottage
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